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Thank-you for your interest in the role of Network Youth Church Leader in the Diocese of Carlisle. We are delighted that you want to know more about these exciting new positions.

Please find attached the job descriptions and person specification. As we are recruiting for three new roles in three areas, we are open to receiving both specific and general applications. If you know which position you would like to apply for, please state ‘Kendal’, ‘Ulverston’ or ‘Keswick’ on your application. Alternatively, if you don’t know, please state ‘general application.’

We know that Cumbria can seem like a long way away from other places and you may not have Network Youth Church in your area, so we’ve put together some video clips to bring the roles to life: 

Check out our recruitment video by clicking this link


If all this sounds like it’s right up your street but the timing isn’t right for you, please contact us. We will have another exciting role available early next year. This will be in a more urban setting and involves the leadership of a thriving and well-established suite of Network Youth Church projects in the south of the county. 

We are keen to enable the right candidates to take advantage of these fantastic opportunities. So, please don’t let the practicalities of relocation and accommodation put you off! If we invite you to interview, we will cover your overnight accommodation expenses on Sunday 29th September to enable you to spend the day exploring the area and go to church within the community you are interested in serving. If you are successful at interview but need help relocating to the beautiful north-west, we can offer support with both relocation costs and temporary accommodation to help you. Similarly, if you are interested in the roles but there is something in the recruitment pack that you are unsure about, please contact us.

Due to the holiday period, there won’t be anyone available for informal conversations about these roles until Tuesday 27th August 2024. Either Hannah Burgess (07900519139) or Richard Passmore (07823415816) would be happy to talk to you after that date.

We look forward to receiving your application!
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